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IMPORTANT UPDATE ON USED SNOW DAYS AND CALENDAR CHANGES 
 
March 26, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, so far this winter we have been closed for four (4) days due to inclement 
weather. In order to meet state attendance mandates, the following changes have been 
made to the school calendar:  
 
School will be in session on Friday, May 25th 
School will be in session on Tuesday, May 29th 

 

The following day will be a Superintendent’s Conference Day (Staff Only): 
Monday, June 25th 

 
As always, I wish to thank all East Islip parents, students, faculty and staff for their 
patience and understanding as we address school closings. I think it is safe for me to 
say that the snow is now behind us. Let’s wish for warm sun to shine upon us in the 
weeks that are to come. As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
call me at (631) 224-2010. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely,    
 
John V. Dolan 
John V. Dolan 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


